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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
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Subject: 

Christopher, 

Margi Briggs <margimargal60@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, October 11, 2017 8:05 PM 
Saari, Christopher A - DNR 
Michael Sanger 
Chippewa Quick Mart, Glidden 

I have received your letter regarding the petroleum contamination at Chippewa Quick Mart in Glidden. I have read 
through the DNR information regarding FY18 Guidelines for Brownfields Cleanup Grants. 

Unfortunately, James Kobus the sole owner of Kobus Investments, LLC and Chippewa Quick Mart died in January 2016. 
The gas station closed September 2015. Kobus Investments LLC is insolvent. The State of Wisconsin forced the gas tank 
removal and assigned a lien against the property. 

The property is set to be released back to Ashland county in December 2017 for non payment of taxes. 

Thank you, 

Margaret Briggs 
Personal Representative for the Estate of James Kobus 
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